
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ōtūmoetai Intermediate School’s uniform is available for purchasing through our supplier, Argyle 

Schoolwear by clicking on the following link: 

 

 www.argyleonline.co.nz and click on ‘Shop ArgyleOnLine’ and scroll down to our school.  

 

We are holding “fit days” at Ōtūmoetai Intermediate School so that parents can bring their children to try 

on the uniform if required.  To book a fitting time, please go to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz.  Click on the 

‘Make a Booking’ button and enter our event code ‘dpwbw’.  Follow the prompts to enter your 

information and choose a time.  Once you have completed this section, you will receive an e-mail from 

School Interviews which contains a link that you can click on if you need to edit or delete your booking.   

 

Fittings will take approximately 20 minutes each and will be by appointment only for the following days: 

 

 Monday 20th, Tuesday 21st, Wednesday 22nd and Thursday 23rd November 2023 

 Monday 27th, Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th November 2023 

 Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th, and Wednesday 6th December 2023 

 

These evenings will be run in our school library from 3:00 pm - 6:00 pm and will be by appointment only.   

 

We will also have “fitting days” in January 2024 on Monday 22nd, Tuesday 23rd and Wednesday 24th 

January 2024 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. 

 

We will have a laptop available for you to use for ordering at these fitting appointments if you do not have 

access to a device. 

 

For information on “Fitting Evenings” and the “Fitting Week” please contact Michele at 

uniforms@otuinter.school.nz.   
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